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Dear Families,  

Last week I attended the Headteacher’s Conference and 

had the priviledge of meeting a variety of speakers who 

have worked in schools across the country to deliver 

training on childen’s wellbeing, mental health and 

happiness. I felt very proud of the work we have already 

put in place at NRJ including our weekly kindness cup 

award (chosen by the children), our ‘Hopes and Dreams’ 

project that took place when schools reopend last year and 

the work we did linked to Charlie Mackesy’s book ‘The Boy, 

The Mole, The Fox and The Horse’. I have come away with many more ideas 

about how to ensure our children at Nevill Road continue to be strong enough 

and brave enough to change the world!  

Our Curriculum 

On Tuesday Mrs Jordan delivered a training 

session on behalf of the Maths Hub as a lead 

practitioner. Teachers from schools across the 

North West attended as well as staff from Nevill 

Road. Our priority in maths this year is to 

continue to embed the maths mastery approach across school that enables all 

children to access their learning. Children have shared with me this week that 

they ‘Love maths!’ and it is one of their favourite subjects in school.  

Despite the rain, Year 5 have enjoyed walking around the 

local area to investigate, ‘What is in the name of 

Bramhall?’. They will also be visiting Bramhall Hall next 

half term to find out more… 

Our French ASPIRE day has been a huge success. Everyone 
has enjoyed reading different texts in French and finding 
out more about the culture. My favourite part was the 
food tasting! C'était délicieux !! 



 

 

 

 

 

Have an amazing half term and we look forward 

to seeing you all on November 1st and please 

stay safe!  

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Diary Dates 

Monday 1st November – Term starts 

Tuesday 2nd November - Y5 visit to BHS to watch the Little 

Shop of Horrors Cancelled due to Covid 

Tuesday, 2nd November – Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

Friday 5th November – Break the rules day 

WB 8th November – Year 6 SEND support meetings 

Tuesday 16th November – Y3 Stone Age Workshop 

Wednesday 17th November – Y4 Greek Workshop 

WB 22nd November – Y4 and Y5 SEND support meetings 

WB 6th December – Y5 visit to Bramhall Hall 

Friday 10th December – Christmas market stall / Santa dash 

Friday 17th December – Christmas Jumper / dinner 

Year 4 Christmas Show – dates tbc 

Wednesday 22nd December – End of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay Safe on Bonfire Night 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Attendance Cup 

Last week’s winners 

are 4K at 94% 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Health and Safety – Covid Update 

Please see the attached letter with regards to the latest update 

from the Local Authority and Public Health due to the rise in cases 

in the area. All schools in Stockport have been asked to: 

 Reintroduce the wearing of face coverings for pick up and 
drop off (and where parents/carers are visiting school)  

 Ask that children in KS2 take daily LFDs if they are in a 
household with a contact with a positive case.  

Thank you for your support and understanding in this matter. 
 

 


